
Green Mountain Area
Service Committee
PO Box 6414
Brattleboro, Vermont 05301

Help Line 802-773-5575

REPORTS FORM

Date: August 28, 2016
Name of Group or Committee: H&I Subcommittee Report
GSR or Chair: Joanne G 1-603-209-1552 or jmg080103@gmail.com

We met on Saturday, August 27, 2016@ 5:45 pm at the Federated Church in
Marlborough, NH, There were 6 addicts present. 

There was no need for an H&I meeting at the ASC this month. 

Open positions: 
Chair person
Vice Chair

The  GMA  ASC  elections  begin  this  month.  If  anyone  is  interested  and
qualified, the H&I Chair position will be open as I am completing 3 terms. 

Commitment reports were submitted:
 Phoenix House Dublin – Brittany L
 Cheshire County House of Corrections; Women’s – Joanne G
 Cheshire County House of Corrections; Men’s – Bob C/Brandon S
 Marble Valley Correctional – Pierre A via e-mail
 Windsor, VT – John A – Will S gave a brief report via e-mail
 Springfield, VT – Currently Vacant

If you are interested in speaking at any of our current commitments, please
contact me. 

One expense were made by the H&I subcommittee this month
Current Balance: $349.32
Regional Meeting Lists $ 27.50
Ending Balance $321.82

If you would like to get involved with H&I, come join us at our next meeting
on Saturday September 24, 2016 at 5:45 pm at the Federated Church on
Pleasant Street in Marlborough, NH or at the combined H&I and PR meeting
on Sunday September 25, 2016 at the Springfield hospital Library at 12:05
pm. 

ILS, Joanne G

mailto:jmg080103@gmail.com


ASC Treasury Officer Report July 2016 

Treasurer­ Erika S. 

Vice­Treasurer­ Brittany L. 

Date Starting Balance 

Literature Donations Ending 

Balance 

2/29/16 589.10 224.00 3/20/16 4454.43 274.06 257.22 $4985.71 4/24/16 4691.06 663.15 
513.40 $5897.61 5/29/16 2264.61 532.80 369.47 $3166.88 6/26/16 3166.88 277.77 170.60 
$3522.25 7/31/16 3522.25 

Last month we took in $448.37. Literature sales were $277.77 and group donations 
were $170.60. The balance of our account is $3522.25. 

There was a $25.00 fee assessed on the Back to Basics account that will be                             
investigated by the treasurer, as the conditions set out by TD Banknorth were that we would not                                 
have any maintenance fees. 

Motion 

No motions from treasury this month 

Donations 

No donation checks written this month 

ILS, Erika S 








